
PTB 216-012 

As of: 05/05/2025 

Question: For Item #12, could IDOT provide the roadway limits? The project mentions the 
structure over Blackberry Creek but if the additional roadway limits (and or length) could be 
included, that would greatly improve our teaming and approach abilities.  

 

Answer: On US 30 the limits are west of Griffin Dr to west of the IL 31 interchange. 

On Orchard Rd the limits are approximately 1,400 ft along the south leg and 2,200 ft along the 
north leg. 

 

 


